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From: Alyssa Sismaet <alyssasismaet@gmail.com> 
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Subject: Support for Proposed Standards for Indigent Defense
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Hi,
 
I support the Proposed Standards for Indigent Defense. 
 
This is really important so we can continue to have good public defenders who don’t get burnt
out on high caseloads.
 
Thank you so much for helping us.
 
Alyssa Sismaet
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